
 
School Food Authorities (SFAs) with Fixed Price Contracts can use Farm to School Grant funding to make 
eligible food purchases and allow Food Service Management Companies (FSMCs) to use the purchases in 
meal preparation. Note the following:  
 

1. This option only applies to monies received from the Farm to School Grant Funds.  
2. Food purchases must comply with the requirements of the Farm to School Grant Funding (local 

farm items, etc.). 
3. SFAs must follow Federal, State, and Local procurement laws when making food purchases.  
4. Invoices resulting from food purchases must be to the SFA and not the FSMC.  
5. Checks for supplemental purchases must be issued directly to the vendor from the SFA.  

 
Documentation must be submitted by the SFA for reimbursement. 
 


